
 
 
 
 

 110328-HW-01 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For immediate release: 

March 28, 2011 
 
 

Re: End of Life for the 8-port 10/100 Ethernet Switch SRW2008P 
 
 
 
To all of our customers and partners; 
 
 
This is an official End of Life (EOL) notice for the following Ethernet Switch model: SRW2008P. 
 
End-of-Life announcement for this switch has been announced by the manufacturer in October 2010. Effective 
immediately, i³ International can no longer sell the above model. 
 
No exact replacement exists. Those looking for an Ethernet Switch can purchase the following model from 
i³ International: FS728TP, a 24-port 10/100 Ethernet Switch. 
 
Please contact technical support at support@i3international.com or by phone: 1.877.877.7241 if you have any 
questions or issues. 
 
 
i³ International Inc. 
Technical Support and Services 
1.877.877.7241 
support@i3international.com 
 
 
 


